
NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
the Village of Richfield Springs 
Board of Trustees has scheduled 
a Public Hearing on 
July 30, 2024 at 7:00pm in 
the Library Memorial Room.
In Relation to the Proposed Law 
to recognize the Village Planning 
Commission, the Village Zoning 
Board of Appeals and the County
Planning Department as interested 
Agencies under SEQRA.


